
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

January 5, 2011 

 

 

Meade Memorial Episcopal Church 

322 North Alfred Street 

Alexandria, VA 22314 

 

Dear Reverend Asonye: 

 

On behalf of JobLink, I would like to thank you and Meade Memorial for your generous gift to 

the Life Skills Support Group. Your commitment to helping families in our community is greatly 

appreciated.  

Each year Joblink continues to advance its mission to “Link Good People to Good Jobs”. 

Through the Life Skills Support Group, we have seen many lives changed for the better.  

Because of your generosity, a number of our clients will use our services to overcome barriers to 

employment and progress toward self-sufficiency.   With the help of donations from supporters 

such as you, we will continue to see increasing independence in the clients we serve. Thanks 

again for your support. 

Best Wishes, 

D.J. Moorman 
D.J. Moorman, CWEP/PSP Account Manager 

 

 

 

 

City of Alexandria, Virginia 

 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AND HUMAN 

SERVICES 

ALEXANDRIA JOBLINK 

ALEXANDRIA WORKS! 

1900 N.  Beauregard Street, Suite 300 
Alexandria, Virginia  22311 

(703) 746-4900 


